
Call for nominations
"Sandwich" Doctoral Scholarship | 2023-2024 
Bar-Ilan University invites you to apply to the “Sandwich
Program,” which attracts high-achieving doctoral students
from universities around the world to do up to six months of
research in Israel as part of their Ph.D. studies

Ph.D. candidates in a university
outside Israel, that have
successfully completed their
first year of studies
The scholarship funds part of
the candidate’s Ph.D. work in
Israel, for up to six months (a
minimum of three months)
Candidates may begin their
period of study in Israel from
October 1, 2023
Candidates must obtain
consent from their home
supervisor
Candidates must also obtain
consent from the potential
hosting supervisor at Bar-Ilan
University
Up to 40,000 ILS for six months

Eligibility and funding Supporting documents

Curriculum vitae
Short letter of intent declaring
the candidate’s plans and the
expected impact of doing
research in Israel. In addition,
candidates must affirm their
commitment to return to their
home university.
Letter of consent from a
potential hosting supervisor at
Bar-Ilan University
Two letters of recommendation,
including a letter from the
candidate’s Ph.D. supervisor
Valid health insurance for the
entire duration

Applications must be received by August 15, 2023

Apply here
For more information about Bar-Ilan University, click here

https://forms.office.com/r/4Yvnqjxskh
https://biuinternational.com/

